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UTILITIES ADMINISTRATION 
MEMORANDUM NO. 20-5 

 
DATE: October 31, 2019 
 
TO:  Mayor, Vice Mayor, City Commissioners 
 
FROM: A. Randolph Brown, Utilities Director 
 
Via:  Gregory P. Harrison, City Manager 
            
SUBJECT:  Water Resource Planning and Investment in the C-51 Reservoir - Tabled 

 
After careful consideration, the staff has decided to postpone the C-51 reservoir agreement 
scheduled for the November 12, 2019 Commission Meeting. Item will appear on the December 10, 
2019 City Commission agenda.  
 
Thank you.  
 


